
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY STATEMENT 
Effective April 1, 2021 

 
Chris Jones and Associates, LLC is committed to reducing its impact on the environment. We strive to initiate projects 
and activities to reduce our environmental impact. We are committed to prioritizing waste reduction over recycling, 
treatment, or disposal of waste. When such is not feasible, we will: 
 
• Comply with federal, state, county, and municipal environmental regulations. 
• Prevent pollution whenever possible, including: 

o Participating in the recycling of: 
§ Paper and cardboard, 
§ Plastics and glass, 
§ Electronics and ink printer cartridges, and 
§ Paint. 

o Implementing the use of energy-efficient lighting. 
o Use of renewable solar energy. 
o Conserve water through water-conserving devices. 
o Mitigate electricity consumption from reduced use and energy-saving devices, including: 

§ Implementing electronic-only medical records (unless requesting paper medical records) 
§ Electronic-only billing and payment processing 

o Encouraging clients and staff to meet virtually (when feasible) to reduce greenhouse gas emissions from 
motor vehicle travel. 

o Utilize environmentally friendly cleaning products. 
• Train staff on our environmental efforts and empower them to contribute and participate. 
• Communicate our environmental commitment and efforts to our clients, staff, and our local community. 
• Continually improve over time by striving to measure our environmental impacts and by setting goals to reduce 

these impacts each year. 
 
 
Signed, 
 
 
 
Chris Jones and Associates, LLC 


